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Contact Us:
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President’s Composition
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“Perfect Practice Makes Perfect.”





What do we need to know this month?





Order your Cruiser Band Wear NOW!  Orders will be filled in 1week!  See Vicki Keck @ the Concession Stand Wed. nights for order forms!


Sign up to receive your newsletters via email!  Contact me:  optmst1@yahoo.com











Briefly highlight your point of interest here.


Briefly highlight your point of interest here.





Dates to Remember





�


Hilliard Darby Contest


September 13, 2008


Qualified for State!





A Note From Friday Night Dinner Chef: Suzi Bond


 








A Note From the Director


-Mrs. Brown





The GMHS Marching Band is looking towards a full month of special performances beginning with contest on Saturday, October 11th, followed by Senior night on the 24th,  OSU Skull Session on the 25th and State Competition on the 31st.





Take a look at the following calendar with specific information so you can be a part of our season’s final activities.





Saturday, October 11th  


Contest at Teays Valley H.S.


    -Meet at GMHS  4 PM


    -Perform 8:15 PM         


    -Awards 9:15 PM         


    -Home 10 PM





Thursday, October 16th  Hayride 


– Provide own transportation, info sheets in band room





Friday, October 17th NO SCHOOL


 – rehearsal at 2:15 PM, 


figure out ride now





Friday, October 24th    Senior Night


 -Senior parents/students recognized at half-time,


-Senior parents rehearse with band at 6 PM


-Freshmen and Sophomores bring      cookies, brownies, etc. to share


-Juniors bring two 2 liter bottles of pop or jugs of apple cider  


(yes, two containers from each junior)





Saturday, October 25th Perform at OSU Skull Session  


-St. Johns Arena before the


 OSU/PennState Game….GMHS Band is NOT attending the game.


      Depart GMHS 5 PM    Perform at OSU 6 PM   Home  8 PM





Friday, October 31st  State Contest at Dublin Coffman H.S.


                                     


-Rehearsal and dinner at GMHS 2:15


 -Performance time not yet assigned by OMEA











October 2008





You can also research articles or find “filler” articles by accessing the World Wide Web. You can write about a variety of topics but try to keep your articles short.


Much of the content you put in your newsletter can also be used for your Web site. Microsoft Word offers a simple way to convert your newsletter to a Web publication. So, when you’re finished writing your newsletter, convert it to a Web site and post it.


A great way to add useful content to this newsletter is to develop and write your own articles, or include a calendar of upcoming events or a special offer that promotes a new product.





Volume 1, Issue 2





Fundraising with Taryn Shank


 








One benefit of using your newsletter as a promotional tool is that you can reuse content from other marketing materials, such as press releases, market studies and reports.


While your main goal of distributing a newsletter might be to sell your product or service, the key to a successful newsletter is making it useful to your readers.


A great way to add useful content to this newsletter is to develop and write your own articles, or include a calendar of upcoming events or a special offer that promotes a new product.


You can also research articles or find “filler” articles by accessing the World Wide Web. You can write about a variety of topics but try to keep your articles short.


Much of the content you put in your newsletter can also be used for your Web site. Microsoft Word offers a simple way to convert your newsletter to a Web publication. So, when you’re finished writing your newsletter, convert it to a Web site and post it.





Uniforms
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Go Green with the Boosters!!!!!


 

















A Bite from the Concession Stand


-by Denise Henkel


 








We have done very well during Volleyball, thanks to every one who volunteered their time. Tuesday Oct. 7 2008 will be the last game of the season, but don’t worry if you signed up to volunteer and have not received a call. Boys and girls basketball along with wrestling will start in December. We will definitely need volunteers for concessions. If you have not signed up to volunteer and would like to, you can E-mail me at � HYPERLINK "http://us.mc580.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=princessthe29@aol.com" \t "_blank" �princessthe29@aol.com� or stop by the concession stand. It is always open on Wednesday evenings during practice. 








�Wow! It’s hard to believe how fast marching season is going. I just want to say thank you to everyone that has helped with uniforms. I couldn’t do it without all your help. REMEMBER…that you need to pay for any IOU’s that have been written for needed items. 


ALSO…if you are interested in helping we are in the hallway of the band room every Wednesday night during practice, and before any football game in the cafeteria. Come out and meet new friend and wonderful band parents like yourself.





And like always if any questions arise please feel free to contact me by email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:buck33tmb@wowway.com" ��buck33tmb@wowway.com�





Thank You! 


Bessie Buckland


(Uniform Mom)








Groveport Madison Cruiser Band


Booster Newsletter


 


-





4











 








Director:  Sarah Brown


sbrown5335@aol.com�
�
President:  Kelli Werhle


margaritaville@columbus.rr.com�
�
Vice Presidents:


 Denise Henkel (Concessions)


princessthe29@aol.com�
�
Taryn Shank (Fund Raising)


bandfundraising@wowway.com�
�
Bessie Buckland (Uniforms)


buck33tmb@wowway.com�
�
Treasurer:  Jim Barraco


barraco.james@att.net�
�
Secretary:  Vicki Keck


 optmst1@yahoo.com


 


 





A Word from our Sponsors








This story can fit 175-225 words.


If your newsletter is folded and mailed, this story will appear on the back. So, it’s a good idea to make it easy to read at a glance.


A question and answer session is a good way to quickly capture the attention of readers. You can either compile questions that you’ve received since the last edition or you can summarize some generic questions that are frequently asked about your organization.


A listing of names and titles of managers in your organization is a good way to give your newsletter a personal touch. If your organization is small, you may want to list the names of all employees.


If you have any prices of standard products or services, you can include a listing of those here. You may want to refer your readers to any other forms of communication that you’ve created for your organization.


You can also use this space to remind readers to mark their calendars for a regular event, such as a breakfast meeting for vendors every third Tuesday of the month, or a biannual charity auction.


If space is available, this is a good place to insert a clip art image or some other graphic.





Money, Money, Money: a Message from Your Treasurer, Jim Barraco








One benefit of using your newsletter as a promotional tool is that you can reuse content from other marketing materials, such as press releases, market studies and reports.


While your main goal of distributing a newsletter might be to sell your product or service, the key to a successful newsletter is making it useful to your readers.


A great way to add useful content to this newsletter is to develop and write your own articles, or include a calendar of upcoming events or a special offer that promotes a new product.


You can also research articles or find “filler” articles by accessing the World Wide Web. You can write about a variety of topics but try to keep your articles short.


Much of the content you put in your newsletter can also be used for your Web site. Microsoft Word offers a simple way to convert your newsletter to a Web publication. So, when you’re finished writing your newsletter, convert it to a Web site and post it.




















October 1,8,15,22,29�
Wed. night


Rehearsals


6-9�
�
October 11�
Contest @ Teays Valley�
�
October 16�
Hayride @ Hidden Chalet (Lancaster)�
�



Oct. 16& 17�



NO SCHOOL�
�
Oct. 24�
Football


Senior Night�
�



Oct. 25�



OSU Skull Session


�
�
Oct. 31	           State Contest








